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Skyler-Rose
Simpson

Not only has she worked hard in
classes, Skyler has also been

making full use of private sessions
with our instructor Mr. Hobson,

and we've seem a huge turnaround
in both her attitude and

performances.
Massive well done to Skyler!🥳

The year is entering its winter period, but there’s no winding down
here at RPMAA! November is our busiest month of the year, with

workshops, events and most importantly,our final grading week of
the year! Read on to stay up-to-date with everything happening at

the academy this month and into the end of the year.

Following on from the first one in
September, we had our 2nd free

community self-defence workshop of
the year which also went down a

storm! Our mission at RPMAA is to
make a positive impact on people’s
lives and we’re positive we did so

with these workshops. We also held
two Black Stripe workshops in

preparation for the November black
belt grading, and though technically
in November, we’ll also give mention
to our two Halloween parties which
the children had great fun at! Some

of the costumes were absolutely
brilliant and we can’t wait to do it all

again next year.



Follow us at
facebook.com/rpmaa and

instagram.com/rpmaa/ 

November is a massive month at
RPMAA. We have no fewer than

four Nerf birthday parties to run,
as well as our regular Black Stripe

workshop on Saturday 16th
November, alongside a TKD

Colour Belt workshop on the
same day. The grading week then
kicks off a couple of days early on

Saturday 23rd November with
our TKD Black Belt grading, and
regular gradings then start on

Monday 25th November!

Key dates:
Saturday 16th November:
TKD Colour Belt
Workshop
Saturday 16th November:
TKD Black Stripe
Workshop
Saturday 23rd November:
TKD Black Belt Grading
Monday 25th November–
Saturday 30th November:
Grading week


